

January 17, 2023

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President St. Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Due to recent changes within the SACSCOC administrative staff, I am reassigning Commission staff for a number of institutions. I have asked Dr. J. Matthew Melton, Vice President, to assume responsibility for working with you and your colleagues. This reassignment will be effective February 1, 2023.

Please feel free to contact Dr. Melton [mmelton@sacscoc.org, (404) 994-6553] if you have any questions or need assistance.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:rb

cc: Mr. George H. Johnson

Belle & Wheelan

Dr. Patricia L. Donat

Dr. J. Matthew Melton